
Coronavirus update - Wednesday 18 March 2020 - 
4.00pm 

The government guidance states those with underlying medical conditions or those who 

have a learning disability need to be particularly stringent in following social distancing 

measures. More detail is available here 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-guidance-on-social-distancing-and-

for-vulnerable-people 

The Local Authority is asking schools which have pupils with underlying health issues to 

ensure these children do not attend school with effect from the end of this week. These are 

detailed more fully in the government guidance but include asthma, COPD, bronchitis, 

chronic heart disease, neurological conditions, cerebral palsy and learning disabilities. 

We will be happy for these vulnerable individuals to enter self-isolation from tomorrow, 

Thursday 19 March 2020. 

This afternoon year 1 went through the attached information on Corona virus. The teachers 

chose to do this because some of the children were discussing the virus with 

misconceptions. This is for your information in case your child has questions at home. 

Neil Baker 

Headteacher 
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